
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Hello! As you shop to prepare your child for second grade, here are
the items that will be needed:

• 3-ring binder with a clear pocket on the front (½ inch or 1 inch)
*Mrs. Emel’s class

• scissors *Ms. Wright’s class

• 6 glue sticks

• pencils

• 2 folders

• cloth or flexible pencil pouch with a zipper (not plastic boxes)

• crayons (16 or 24 count)

• headphones (labeled)

• optional: markers, colored pencils, hand held pencil sharpeners

Also, if you would like to send in a container of kid-safe hand wipes (i.e.
Wet Ones) and/or a box of tissues to share with the class, it would be
greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance!

See you soon,

Mrs. Emel and Ms. Wright


